[bookmark: _GoBack]MILLE LACS BAND OF OJIBWE
PRE-BID ADDENDUM #1 for 17306 Gabeshi Lane  Onamia, MN

06 January, 2020

NOTE TO BIDDERS: This addendum shall take precedence over and become a part of the original request for proposal, plans and specifications. 
All bidders must acknowledge receipt on the bid form.

1. As the original pre-bid site visit could be held due to weather, the Mandatory Pre-Bid Walk through has been rescheduled for Wednesday, January 8, 2020.
2. The bid date is Wednesday, January 15 at 3:00pm.
3. The public opening is scheduled for January 16, 2020 at 8:30am.


*End of Addendum #1 – January 06, 2020*
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